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Dear Mr. Maguire: 
Regarding your communication of November 6 

concerning the KBUR dx report. We are very appreciative 
of your report and wish to thank you very much. 

I am a bit amazed at an R6 report, but those 
things do happen at times. 

KBUR conducts a frequency check with Kansas 
City Mo. at 4:00 - 4:30 AM C'?1T on the first Friday in each 
month, if at any future time you should be able to make 
contact we would be very glad to hear from you again. 

Thank you again. 

Sincerely yours 
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Robert Busch Ch, Eng. 


